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Our Vote by Mail system has worked successfully for many years. There is no reason 

to change it. The State of Oregon does not need to change our voting system. It 

works. Changing the system will be both costly and will either prevent or create 

obstacles to some Oregonians' ability to vote. Please do not change it. Historical 

records indicate that increasingly more Oregonians vote in elections due to Mail in 

Voting. We need and want residents of Oregon to participate and vote!   


